
From: Russell, Merlin
To: "Curtis, Jeffery S"
Cc: Baker, Bryan; Vaughn, Richard
Subject: RE: "SK Tampa First RAI Response"
Date: Tuesday, August 16, 2016 2:12:00 PM
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Jeff,
 
The extra few days is fine but as we talked, we do have an EPA workplan commitment to have a
complete application by September 30.
 
merlin
 

From: Curtis, Jeffery S [mailto:Jeff.Curtis@safety-kleen.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 16, 2016 1:47 PM
To: Russell, Merlin <Merlin.Russell@dep.state.fl.us>
Subject: "SK Tampa First RAI Response"
 
Good Afternoon Merlin,
 
Hope all is well.  The reason I am writing is to request additional time to provide our response to the
Department’s First RAI.  I will not be able to complete and submit the response by 8/19/16, which is
the due date.  If the Department is agreeable I would like to have until Wednesday, August 31, 2016
to submit the response.  Please advise. 
 
Thanks,  Jeff
 

Jeff Curtis  EHS Manager |  Safety-Kleen  | A Clean Harbors Company |  Boynton Beach, FL 
|  jeff.curtis@safety-kleen.com

561.600.3076 (o)  | 561.523.4719 (c) |  561.731.1696 (f)  |  safety-kleen.com

 
Safety Starts With Me! Live it 3-6-5
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